

















8 September, 1997





David Phillips


Biodiversity Group


Environment Australia


P.O. Box 636


Canberra


A.C.T.		2601





Dear David





I am forwarding herewith the final draft of Volume one for the Alpine Strategy Project.


We are working on the remaining volumes and plan to forward these next Monday.





A number of comments : 





There is a serious anomaly between the initial quote we obtained for printing and that from Hepper Marriott in that the initial quotation overlooked inclusion of the cost of binders. Given this, the two quotations are very comparable.





At present in vol. 1, we have only used colour for the front cover. If budget permits, we might look to use colour in at least Figs. 1 & 3.





The current page numbering in Vol. 1 is provisional. The final copy will, of course, have properly printed page numbering.





Re the different presentations which will or might be required.





The total report in the binder will need to be provided in at least enough copies for all trainees and for reference purposes in agency offices.


There should be a second set of Vol. 3 only for all trainees, and probably some others, for use in implementation programs.


A free-standing print of Vol. 1 would be useful as a lower cos
